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Comments: I have been coming up to visit Heber-Overgaard since my childhood, my parents and family have

been visiting for many years before that. We always loved the day when our Father drove us out to find the "wild

horses"--it was such a cherished moment to see these beautiful creatures, animals that were not kept in a

pasture or in a barn--almost like our very own safariland. Cattle ranchers have been sucking off the teat of the

federal government for FAR too many years and do not need this additional space. Cattle grazing is damaging to

the environment--anyone rememeber the Rodeo- Chediski Fire?  PLEASE DO NOT VOTE TO ERADICATE

THIS NATURAL GIFT. Do not allow cattle ranchers to control our public lands!!  


